
UMITED STATES GOVERNMENT 
NATIONAL LABOR RELATIONS BOARD 
1099 14th Street NW 
Washington, DC 20570 

Don W. Fox, Acting Director 
Office of Government Ethics 
1201 New York Avenue NW, Suite 500 
Washington, DC 20005-3917 

Dear Mr. Cusick: 

April 30,2012 

Enclosed is the National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) Semiannual Report of Payments 
accepted from Non-Federal Sources under 31 U.S.C 1353. The NLRB is submitting itemized 
employee reports for each payment received during the period October 1, 20 II through March 
31,2012. 

If further information is needed, please contact Kym Heinzmann on (202) 273-3890. 

~~ 
~ Gloria Joseph 

--;; Director of Administration 

Enclosures: 

33 Itemized Reports 
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